

Fra:

Sendt:

torsdag 4. februar 2021 16.14

Til:

'HEADOFFICE'

Kopi:

Emne:

Information request

Dear Head of International Relations Division OAG Myanmar,

I hope this mail finds you well,

We have through the media understood that a new Union Auditor General of Myanmar has been appointed through article 419 in the constitution. It would be highly appreciated if this and whether a new Union Auditor General has assumed office could be confirmed. We would also very much like to be kept informed if there has been other changes in higher management, as this is of relevancy for our capacity-building activities.

Kind Regards,

Project Coordinator

seniorrådgiver Riksrevisjonen

Tlf.:



This e-mail is intended only for the person it is addressed to. In case you have reason to believe that there is a fault transmission/sending error, please delete this e-mail and any attachments and contact the sender via e-mail or phone.